Budget Workshop of November 14, 2017
Present were: Mayor Neal, Councilmembers Naillon, Hart and Andrews. Absent: Councilmembers Koepke and McElheran.
Budget workshop began at 6:30 pm.
Review of Hotel/Motel Tax requests. After discussion, Council determined that the amount to be approved for each request will be the same as the 2017 budget.
Review and discussion on the proposed draft budget.
Discussion and approval of wage increases for employees.
Next budget workshop to be held Tuesday, December 12, 2017 at 6:30 pm.
Budget Workshop ended at 7:25 pm.
Budget Workshop Minutes approved
 Mayor
Clerk